
  
  

   
 

   
 

  
   

  
    

 
   

    
    

     
      

      
    

 
     

 
 

 

From: Marlene Lawrence < > 
Sent: 

Andrea Matrosovs < 
<

council < >; Shawn Carey < 
Everitt < >; Corrina Giles < 
< >; Raymond White < 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 12:30 PM 
To: >; Sarah Merrifield 

> 
Cc: >; Shawn 

>; Wayne Dewitt 
> 

Subject: Questions for the Agricultural Advisory Committee 

These are questions to the members of the Agricultural Advisory Committee: 

Why do you keep recommending that the town spray a toxic chemical like Truvist or Navius on the road 
allowance? Do you speak for all the farmers in this area or are you just a minority with a loud voice and 
a public platform? I ask because when I went for a short drive on May 24, more than a week after the 
spraying of the roadsides was completed, I saw a number of cultivated fields surrounded by wild chervil 
and orchards infested with wild chervil. If these farmers don’t mind the wild chervil in or adjacent to 
their fields, why does the town keep spraying the road allowance where there is so little wild 
chervil? What is the point? 

Here are just a few of the properties I’m referring to, there are many more in the Town if you just take a 
drive and have a look. 



  

 
  



 
  



 
  



 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

Marlene Lawrence 




